
  

High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 
Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 
Tel: 01793 852254 

 

admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 
Website: www.woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk  

 

Reading Update: 

Thank you if you have collected reading books from the school. We really appreciate 

the time you are spending reading with your children at home as it is so important. 

Please record the books you have read with your child using the record sheet that is 

now available on Google Classroom (see copy below) and we will reward them with a 

certificate for 6 books read when you share it with your child’s class teacher. This can 

be any books the children read including online texts and the texts sent by school. 

Please note there is a click and collect service available at the local library.  

Unfortunately, we do not have enough books in school to be able to send new books 

weekly as we have to leave them to decontaminate. There was an error on the letter 

initially sent out which asked for books to be returned on Tuesday 2nd February. This 

should have said Tuesday 9th February as we had aimed for you to keep the books for 

10 days. I’m sorry if this has caused confusion.  

Thank you if you returned your books on Tuesday. Please use the reading material that 

we have signposted online to support your child’s reading for the next few days if 

necessary.  

The plan is for a new set of books to be sent out on Friday 12th February, but this can 

only happen if we receive all the books back in school.    

Class labelled book boxes will be outside the main entrance from 10 a.m. on  

Monday 8th February and Tuesday 9th February.  

Please return any books into the appropriate box by Tuesday.  

This will allow us to leave them before creating new packs.  

The new packs will be placed outside the main entrance on Friday 12th February from 

10 a.m. for you to collect for the half term holiday.  

Head Teacher - Mark Hazzard 
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We will collect these packs of books on our return to school after the half term holiday 

on Tuesday 23rd February and, if we have enough books returned, we will send a new 

pack on Friday 26th February.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Happy reading! 

Mrs. Pass 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Reading at Home 

Date Title What I enjoyed / found out 

from my book 
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We look forward to celebrating your reading achievements on the 

next newsletter. 


